
Rules Committee, 

I urge you to pass HB 2927 without delay. Oregon deserves to have our voice matter at the national 

level and popular vote is a more clearly democratic approach than the one we currently have.  

Stephenie Knutson  
novanoodle@gmail.com  
4816 NE Prescott  
Portland, Oregon 97218 
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